
Appendix 2 
 
 
Letter of objection from interested party. 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I recently received a note concerning the forthcoming licence application for 
the ‘LIMELIGHT CLUB’ in Hightown.  It said that if there were any objections 
then you should receive them by 21/8/09.  I hereby wish to object to the 
application on the following grounds - 
 
1 (a)  Noise - I have five children (one who is special needs) and they have 
 been constantly disturbed between midnight and 2am due to noise of 
 people leaving the establishment. 
   (b) Noise - During the time the establishment is open there is a constant 
 noise from the beer garden and also a low thump/thump from the 
 building making it impossible to leave windows open on that side of my 
 house.    
 
2. Car park - I have my own access onto the car park and have 
 sometimes been blocked by cars.  As my son’s special needs require 
 me to have 24 hour access I find this annoying.  People leaving the 
 club have in the past also revved engines, honked horns and played 
 music loud.  Also people from outside of the area have a habit of 
 parking on the car park in camper vans so the noise continues. 
 
3. Late night nuisance - As per the previous points there as being many 
 instances of fighting, swearing etc and I do not wish to have my 
 children listening or seeing this. 
 
4. Rubbish - I have found on numerous occasions that people who visit 
 the club have gone to the takeaways in Hightown and have left their 
 rubbish on the path outside my house.  Also they have broken glass 
 bottles outside the gate and have also vomited on the wall on the side 
 of the house!  
 
I therefore wish to once again state I am against the application and trust you 
will not support it. 
 
 
 
 
 


